This week, we have continued with our topic Going Places. We explored cars and
road safety. During this lesson, we went for a short walk in small groups and crossed
the road safely by looking and listening. All of the children were really sensible and

made us very proud.

We have started our new book in Literacy this week called ‘The Bus is for Us’. Within
this, we discover lots of different modes of transport! We had lots of discussions about

which transport we like or dislike.

Class 1 had a great time whilst swimming this week, their confidence further improved

and all children had a really positive time in the pool.
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Have a great weekend!




